Cindi Simone Managing Director Labor Relations, Flight Service



December 31, 2014

Laura R. Glading, National President Association of Professional Flight Attendants 1004 W. Euless Blvd. Euless, TX 76040-5018

RE: 2015 Vacation Bidding Exception

Dear Laura:

This letter will confirm our agreement with respect to the 2015-2016 Annual Vacation Bidding Calendar for LAA Flight Attendants. In order to facilitate the schedule for this year, the deadlines in Article 6.C.6.a. & b. will be modified as follows:

- The contractual deadline to post Primary Vacation Awards of no later than 0001 March 15th will now move to no later than 1400 March 16th.
- 2. The contractual deadline to begin Secondary Vacation Bidding of no later than 0001 March 16th will now move to no later than 1600 March 16th.

It is understood that the provisions of the AA/APFA Collective Bargaining Agreement, except as specifically modified or excepted by this letter, shall apply in all respects

Cihdi Simone

Managing Director Labor Relations

Agreed to by:

Laura R. Glading, National President

Association of Professional Flight Attendants

cc: Laurie Lofgren Cathy Scheu JC Gulbranson Brent Peterson Vince Heyer

4333 Amon Carter Blvd. MD 5235 817-963-1610 Office 480-286-8374 Cell Cindi.simone@aa.com

